
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      Police Department 

315 Fourth Avenue   �   Chula Vista, California 91910   �   619-691-5244 

 
 
 
   
August 24, 2016 
 
Dear Resident or Business Owner: 
 
The 99 Cents Only Store is applying for an off-sale beer and wine license at 1030 
Third Avenue in Chula Vista, which is within five hundred feet of your place of 
business or residence.   
 
A public hearing will be held at the Chula Vista Police Department on Tuesday, 
October 4th, 2016 at 10am.  You may voice your protest or support of this alcohol 
license at the hearing.  If you cannot attend the hearing, you may call 619-409-
5852 at any time between now and October 4th, 2016 to speak with a detective 
about your support or protest of the license.   
 
Any protest of this license must be received by the Chula Vista Police 
Department by October 4th, 2016.  We will then determine if an alcohol license 
meets “Public Convenience or Necessity” for the above location. 
 
Thank you for your input, 

 
Detective Jesse Vicente 
Chula Vista Police Department  
Special Investigations Unit 
 


